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  Windows 8.1 In Depth Brian Knittel,Paul
McFedries,2014-03-10 Windows® 8.1 IN DEPTH Do more
in less time! Experienced with Windows? Don’t let
Windows 8.1 make you feel like a beginner again!
This book is packed with intensely useful
knowledge you won’t find anywhere else. Full of
new tips and shortcuts, it’s the fastest, best way
to master Windows 8.1’s full power, get
comfortable with its radically different
interface, and leverage its new tools for
everything from business to video, security to
social networking! • Take a quick guided tour of
everything that’s new in Windows 8.1 • Survive
without the Start menu • Navigate the Windows 8.1
interface (and customize it to make yourself more
comfortable) • Learn hidden shortcuts you’d never
find on your own • Quickly locate and use files,
media, apps, websites and management tools • Set
up your Web connection, and discover Internet
Explorer 11’s latest improvements • Get
comfortable with Windows 8.1’s built-in apps, from
Calendar and Finance to Weather and Windows Store
• Save time by monitoring Facebook, Twitter, and
LinkedIn through one unified app • Make the most
of Windows’ supercharged media and imaging tools •
Profit from Windows’ built-in support for business
presentations • Maximize the performance and
efficiency of hardware, storage, and software •
Protect yourself from viruses, spyware, data
theft, fraud, spam, hackers, and snoops • Use
SkyDrive to access your data from anywhere—and use
Remote Desktop to access your computer, too • Get
even more power with Windows 8.1’s command-line
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interface • Use Hyper-V to run other operating
systems alongside Windows • Troubleshoot the most
common Windows 8.1’s problems—and the toughest
ones In Depth offers: • Comprehensive coverage,
with detailed solutions • Breakthrough techniques
and shortcuts that are unavailable elsewhere •
Practical, real-world examples with nothing
glossed over or left out • Troubleshooting help
for tough problems you can’t fix on your own •
Outstanding authors recognized worldwide for their
expertise and teaching styles • Quick information
via sidebars, tips, reminders, notes, and warnings
In Depth is the only tool you need to get more
done in less time! CATEGORY: Windows Operating
System COVERS: Microsoft® Windows 8.1
  IBM Power 750 and 755 (8233-E8B, 8236-E8C)
Technical Overview and Introduction Scott
Vetter,Giuliano Anselmi,Bruno Blanchard,Younghoon
Cho,Christopher Hales,Marcos Quezada,IBM
Redbooks,2012-04-02 This IBM® RedpaperTM
publication is a comprehensive guide covering the
IBM Power 750 and Power 755 servers supporting
AIX®, IBM i, and Linux® operating systems. The
goal of this paper is to introduce the major
innovative Power 750 and 755 offerings and their
prominent functions, including: The POWER7TM
processor available at frequencies of 3.0 GHz, 3.3
GHz, and 3.55 GHz The specialized POWER7 Level 3
cache that provides greater bandwidth, capacity,
and reliability The 1 Gb or 10 Gb Integrated
Virtual Ethernet adapter, included with each
server configuration, and providing native
hardware virtualization PowerVMTM virtualization
including PowerVM Live Partition Mobility and



4

PowerVM Active MemoryTM Sharing. Active Memory
Expansion that provides more usable memory than
what is physically installed on the system
EnergyScaleTM technology that provides features
such as power trending, power-saving, capping of
power, and thermal measurement. Professionals who
want to acquire a better understanding of IBM
Power SystemsTM products should read this
Redpaper. This Redpaper expands the current set of
IBM Power Systems documentation by providing a
desktop reference that offers a detailed technical
description of the 750 and 755 systems. This paper
does not replace the latest marketing materials
and configuration tools. It is intended as an
additional source of information that, together
with existing sources, may be used to enhance your
knowledge of IBM server solutions.
  Under Observation: The Interplay Between eHealth
and Surveillance Samantha Adams,Nadezhda
Purtova,Ronald Leenes,2016-12-31 The essays in
this book clarify the technical, legal, ethical,
and social aspects of the interaction between
eHealth technologies and surveillance practices.
The book starts out by presenting a theoretical
framework on eHealth and surveillance, followed by
an introduction to the various ideas on eHealth
and surveillance explored in the subsequent
chapters. Issues addressed in the chapters include
privacy and data protection, social acceptance of
eHealth, cost-effective and innovative healthcare,
as well as the privacy aspects of employee
wellness programs using eHealth, the use of mobile
health app data by insurance companies,
advertising industry and law enforcement, and the
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ethics of Big Data use in healthcare. A closing
chapter draws on the previous content to explore
the notion that people are ‘under observation’,
bringing together two hitherto unrelated streams
of scholarship interested in observation: eHealth
and surveillance studies. In short, the book
represents a first essential step towards cross-
fertilization and offers new insights into the
legal, ethical and social significance of being
‘under observation’.
  Real-time Coastal Observing Systems for Marine
Ecosystem Dynamics and Harmful Algal Blooms Babin,
Marcel,Roesler, Collin S.,Cullen, John
J.,2008-06-05 The proliferation of harmful
phytoplankton in marine ecosystems can cause
massive fish kills, contaminate seafood with
toxins, impact local and regional economies and
dramatically affect ecological balance. Real-time
observations are essential for effective short-
term operational forecasting, but observation and
modelling systems are still being developed. This
volume provides guidance for developing real-time
and near real-time sensing systems for observing
and predicting plankton dynamics, including
harmful algal blooms, in coastal waters. The
underlying theory is explained and current trends
in research and monitoring are discussed.Topics
covered include: coastal ecosystems and dynamics
of harmful algal blooms; theory and practical
applications of in situ and remotely sensed
optical detection of microalgal distributions and
composition; theory and practical applications of
in situ biological and chemical sensors for
targeted species and toxin detection; integrated
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observing systems and platforms for detection;
diagnostic and predictive modelling of ecosystems
and harmful algal blooms, including data
assimilation techniques; observational needs for
the public and government; and future directions
for research and operations.
  Right/Wrong Juan Enriquez,2021-09-14 A lively
and entertaining guide to ethics in a
technological age. Most people have a strong sense
of right and wrong, and they aren't shy about
expressing their opinions. But when we take a
polarizing stand on something we regard as an
eternal truth, we often forget that ethics evolve
over time. Many shifts in the right versus wrong
pendulum are driven by advances in technology. Our
great-grandparents might be shocked by in vitro
fertilization; our great-grandchildren might be
shocked by the messiness of pregnancy, childbirth,
and unedited genes. In Right/Wrong, Juan Enriquez
reflects on what happens to our ethics as
technology makes the once unimaginable a
commonplace occurrence.
  The Environmental Impact of Sieben Linden
Ecovillage Andrea Bocco,Martina Gerace,Susanna
Pollini,2019-01-10 The Open Access version of this
book, available at
https://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/9780367145644,
has been made available under a Creative Commons
Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0
license. Environmental impact assessment is widely
taught and researched, but rarely covers both
lifestyle and building construction in a town or
neighbourhood. This book provides a broad
assessment of the environmental impact of the
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ecovillage Sieben Linden in Germany. The
ecovillage was founded in 1997 and has a
population of over one hundred people. This book
shows how raising the awareness of individuals and
adopting a consistent way of community living can
be environmentally friendly. This applies both to
everyday practices and the way the houses in the
ecovillage are built. The tools used to measure
the impact are Ecological Footprint and Carbon
Footprint methodologies, making use of indicators
such as Primary Energy Intensity and Global
Warming Potential. Despite the difficulties
encountered by using standardised methodologies,
these research tools provide an overall assessment
and have allowed comparisons with selected,
similar cases and general values from statistic
sources. This book will be of great use to
professionals and scholars in the fields of
environmental impact assessment, particularly at
the town/district/city level, and of city and
ecovillage management. It will particularly appeal
to those engaged in a Sustainable Development Goal
#11 perspective, as well as environmental policy
makers at the local level.
  LC21 National Research Council,Commission on
Physical Sciences, Mathematics, and
Applications,Computer Science and
Telecommunications Board,Committee on an
Information Technology Strategy for the Library of
Congress,2001-02-23 Digital information and
networks challenge the core practices of
libraries, archives, and all organizations with
intensive information management needs in many
respectsâ€not only in terms of accommodating



8

digital information and technology, but also
through the need to develop new economic and
organizational models for managing information.
LC21: A Digital Strategy for the Library of
Congress discusses these challenges and provides
recommendations for moving forward at the Library
of Congress, the world's largest library. Topics
covered in LC21 include digital collections,
digital preservation, digital cataloging
(metadata), strategic planning, human resources,
and general management and budgetary issues. The
book identifies and elaborates upon a clear theme
for the Library of Congress that is applicable
more generally: the digital age calls for much
more collaboration and cooperation than in the
past. LC21 demonstrates that information-intensive
organizations will have to change in fundamental
ways to survive and prosper in the digital age.
  The Book of Husbandry Anthony Fitzherbert,1882
  Desalination National Research Council,Division
on Earth and Life Studies,Water Science and
Technology Board,Committee on Advancing
Desalination Technology,2008-09-14 There has been
an exponential increase in desalination capacity
both globally and nationally since 1960, fueled in
part by growing concern for local water scarcity
and made possible to a great extent by a major
federal investment for desalination research and
development. Traditional sources of supply are
increasingly expensive, unavailable, or
controversial, but desalination technology offers
the potential to substantially reduce water
scarcity by converting the almost inexhaustible
supply of seawater and the apparently vast
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quantities of brackish groundwater into new
sources of freshwater. Desalination assesses the
state of the art in relevant desalination
technologies, and factors such as cost and
implementation challenges. It also describes
reasonable long-term goals for advancing
desalination technology, posits recommendations
for action and research, estimates the funding
necessary to support the proposed research agenda,
and identifies appropriate roles for governmental
and nongovernmental entities.
  Web Dragons Ian H. Witten,Marco Gori,Teresa
Numerico,2010-07-27 Web Dragons offers a
perspective on the world of Web search and the
effects of search engines and information
availability on the present and future world. In
the blink of an eye since the turn of the
millennium, the lives of people who work with
information have been utterly transformed.
Everything we need to know is on the web. It's
where we learn and play, shop and do business,
keep up with old friends and meet new ones. Search
engines make it possible for us to find the stuff
we need to know. Search engines — web dragons —
are the portals through which we access society's
treasure trove of information. How do they stack
up against librarians, the gatekeepers over
centuries past? What role will libraries play in a
world whose information is ruled by the web? How
is the web organized? Who controls its contents,
and how do they do it? How do search engines work?
How can web visibility be exploited by those who
want to sell us their wares? What's coming
tomorrow, and can we influence it? As we witness



10

the dawn of a new era, this book shows readers
what it will look like and how it will change
their world. Whoever you are: if you care about
information, this book will open your eyes and
make you blink. Presents a critical view of the
idea of funneling information access through a
small handful of gateways and the notion of a
centralized index--and the problems that may cause
Provides promising approaches for addressing the
problems, such as the personalization of web
services Presented by authorities in the field of
digital libraries, web history, machine learning,
and web and data mining Find more information at
the author's site: webdragons.net
  Power Quality Primer Barry W. Kennedy,2000-10-17
Make power deregulation work for you With
deregulation, the vast pool of power customers is
up for grabs. As a utility, are you ready to
compete? As a customer, are you ready to choose?
In Power Quality Primer, Barry Kennedy gives you
specifically designed, ahead-of-the-curve methods.
Utilities will learn how to: Plan successful
competitive strategies for every aspect of the
business Market proactive solutions to customers
before needs arise Improve transmission and
distribution system quality, efficiency, and power
factor performance Eliminate technical problems
such as over-voltages and poor grounding Design
and deliver effective simulations Build customer-
winning, customer-keeping quality, quality
control, and service into all facets of your
enterprise As a customer, you’ll learn how to pick
the utility that meets your power quality
needs...solve your own power quality problems and
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find cost-effective solutions...and perform your
own power quality survey
  Toward a Better Future Fredriksen Birger,Sing
Kong Lee,Chor Boon Goh,2008-04-18 'Toward a Better
Future' provides a comprehensive analysis of
education development in Singapore since 1965,
giving particular attention to the strategic
management that has enabled Singapore to transform
its education and training system from one similar
to that of many Sub-Saharan African countries four
decades ago into one of the world's best-
performing systems. It is one of a pair of
concurrently-published books presenting materials
originally developed for a 2006 study tour to
Singapore and Vietnam for senior education
officials from Cameroon, Ethiopia, Ghana, Lesotho,
Madagascar, and Mozambique. The second book, 'An
African Exploration of the East Asian Education
Experience', presents five country studies, as
well as regional, comparative analyses
highlighting insights gained during the study tour
and putting them in the context of Sub-Saharan
Africa. Together, the two books aim to foster
knowledge exchange between Sub-Saharan African and
East Asian countries on good practices in the
design and implementation of education policies
and programs. By facilitating the cross-country
fertilization of ideas between two regions with
relatively limited contact in the past, these
books fi ll a clear gap in the current literature
on development practice in education.
  Low Power Design Methodologies Jan M.
Rabaey,Massoud Pedram,2012-12-06 Low Power Design
Methodologies presents the first in-depth coverage
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of all the layers of the design hierarchy, ranging
from the technology, circuit, logic and
architectural levels, up to the system layer. The
book gives insight into the mechanisms of power
dissipation in digital circuits and presents state
of the art approaches to power reduction. Finally,
it introduces a global view of low power design
methodologies and how these are being captured in
the latest design automation environments. The
individual chapters are written by the leading
researchers in the area, drawn from both industry
and academia. Extensive references are included at
the end of each chapter. Audience: A broad
introduction for anyone interested in low power
design. Can also be used as a text book for an
advanced graduate class. A starting point for any
aspiring researcher.
  PVC waste treatment in the Nordic countries Anna
Fråne,Jurate Miliute-Plepiene,Alexandra Maria
Almasi,Anna-Karin Westöö,2019-02-18 The aim of the
project was to map PVC waste streams in Denmark,
Sweden, Norway and Finland. The available
estimates are made occasionally, mostly within the
frames of different projects and are not based on
any formalized official reporting system or other
rigorous accounting scheme. Overall, a large part
of PVC waste ends up in mixed waste fractions and
is eventually treated in waste-to-energy plants.
Landfilling of PVC waste is banned in two
countries, but some exceptions exist. Norway is
the only country that treats some PVC waste as
hazardous waste. The current waste treatment
situation in the four Nordic countries is driven
by several factors, such as diverse origins of PVC



13

products, some specifics of the Nordic market,
rather low focus on PVC waste in policy strategies
or plans, technical issues regarding incineration
of PVC waste, and the lack of domestic recycling.
  The Search John Battelle,2005-09-08 What does
the world want? According to John Battelle, a
company that answers that question—in all its
shades of meaning—can unlock the most intractable
riddles of business and arguably of human culture
itself. And for the past few years, that’s exactly
what Google has been doing. But The Search offers
much more than the inside story of Google’s
triumph. It’s a big-picture book about the past,
present, and future of search technology and the
enormous impact it’s starting to have on
marketing, media, pop culture, dating, job
hunting, international law, civil liberties, and
just about every other sphere of human interest.
  Antennas Yi Huang,Kevin Boyle,2008-09-15
Practical, concise and complete reference for the
basics of modern antenna design Antennas: from
Theory to Practice discusses the basics of modern
antenna design and theory. Developed specifically
for engineers and designers who work with radio
communications, radar and RF engineering, this
book offers practical and hands-on treatment of
antenna theory and techniques, and provides its
readers the skills to analyse, design and measure
various antennas. Key features: Provides thorough
coverage on the basics of transmission lines,
radio waves and propagation, and antenna analysis
and design Discusses industrial standard design
software tools, and antenna measurement equipment,
facilities and techniques Covers electrically
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small antennas, mobile antennas, UWB antennas and
new materials for antennas Also discusses
reconfigurable antennas, RFID antennas, Wide-band
and multi-band antennas, radar antennas, and MIMO
antennas Design examples of various antennas are
provided Written in a practical and concise manner
by authors who are experts in antenna design, with
experience from both academia and industry This
book will be an invaluable resource for engineers
and designers working in RF engineering, radar and
radio communications, seeking a comprehensive and
practical introduction to the basics of antenna
design. The book can also be used as a textbook
for advanced students entering a profession in
this field.
  The Hite Report Shere Hite,2011-01-04 A
reproduction of the classic text, unavailable now
for more than a decade, with a new introduction by
the author. The Hite Report, first published in
1976, was a sexual revolution in six hundred
pages. To answer sensitive questions dealing with
the most intimate details of women's sexuality,
Hite's innovation was simple: she asked women, a
lot of them, everything--and published the
results. One hundred thousand women, ages fourteen
to seventy-eight, were asked what they do and
don't like about sex; how orgasm really feels,
with and without intercourse; how it feels not to
have an orgasm during sex; the importance of
clitoral stimulation and masturbation; and to name
the greatest pleasures and frustrations of their
sexual lives, among many other questions. The Hite
Report declares that orgasm is easy and strong for
women, given the right stimulation; that most
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women have orgasm most easily during masturbation
or clitoral stimulation by hand; that sex as we
define it is a cultural institution, not a
biological one; and that attitudes must change to
include the stimulation women desire.
  Essentials in Fermentation Technology Aydin
Berenjian,2019-07-15 This textbook teaches the
principles and applications of fermentation
technology, bioreactors, bioprocess variables and
their measurement, key product separation and
purification techniques as well as bioprocess
economics in an easy to understand way. The
multidisciplinary science of fermentation applies
scientific and engineering principles to living
organisms or their useful components to produce
products and services beneficial for our society.
Successful exploitation of fermentation technology
involves knowledge of microbiology and
engineering. Thus the book serves as a must-have
guide for undergraduates and graduate students
interested in Biochemical Engineering and
Microbial Biotechnology
  Micro and Nanomanufacturing Volume II Mark J.
Jackson,Waqar Ahmed,2017-10-28 This book is a
comprehensive treatment of micro and
nanofabrication techniques, and applies
established and research laboratory manufacturing
techniques to a wide variety of materials. It is a
companion volume to “Micro and Nanomanufacturing”
(2007) and covers new topics such as aligned
nanowire growth, molecular dynamics simulation of
nanomaterials, atomic force microscopy for
microbial cell surfaces, 3D printing of
pharmaceuticals, microvascular coaptation methods,
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and more. The chapters also cover a wide variety
of applications in areas such as surgery, auto
components, living cell detection, dentistry,
nanoparticles in medicine, and aerospace
components. This is an ideal text for
professionals working in the field, and for
graduate students in micro and nanomanufacturing
courses.
  The Army Lawyer ,2003
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